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November 16, 2018
Dickinson Public School Board,

In accordance with North Dakota Century Code, the Construction Manager At-Risk
(CMAR) Selection Committee met on November 16, 2018, to interview four companies
who submitted qualifying proposals to be considered as the CMAR to assist with the
proposed bond election, and provide construction over-site of the proposed Dickinson High
School project. Following is a summary of the Selection Committee’s work:

November 9, 2018
- Members of the Selection Committee met to review the proposals submitted for

consideration. After reviewing the qualifying proposals, the committee members
choose to interview the following companies:
o FCI
o JE Dunn
o Krause & Anderson
o Mortenson
- Invitations for an interview were sent to the four selected companies.

November 16, 2018
o The Selection Committee conducted interviews with the four companies

selected as finalists.

o The Selection Committee scored each of the four companies using the
scoring rubric that was included with the published R.F.Q. After scoring
each company individually, the Selection Committee met to compare
their results and to decide whom they would recommend to the
Dickinson School Board to hire as the CMAR for the above described
projects.

o After comparing the scoring results, the Selection Committee came to a
unanimous decision and requested that Mr. Harris share their
recommendation with the Dickinson Public School’s Board of Trustees.

After considering four very qualified and capable companies, the Selection Committce
recommends that the Dickinson Public School Board hire JE Dunn as the CMAR to assist
with the District’s bond efforts, and to provide construction oversite of the proposed
Dickinson High School project.
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